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Schematic designs launched 

Schematic designs of the new Goulburn Base Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment are now available 

for the public to view, with community drop-in sessions now booked in to allow the community to provide their 

comments on the redevelopment. 

The designs showcase a facility that meets the changing needs of its local communities, addressing region 

specific challenges such as chronic disease, mental health, an ageing population and family centred care. 

The information sessions will help shape the future of the development. The project team will be available to 

respond to any queries or concerns that members of the public have, taking on board all feedback for future 

planning. A fly through of the schematic designs is available for viewing at  https://youtu.be/FgRKczTSeEU    
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You’re Invited 

Goulburn Base Hospital Redevelopment Community Drop-in 

Sessions 

Location Corner of Goldsmith and Auburn streets.  

Session 1: Thursday 29 November 2017, 2pm – 7pm 

Session 2: Saturday 2 December 2017, 10am– 2pm 

Need more information? 

Phone:  

0428 257 072 

Email: SNSWLHD-

GoulburnHospital-

Redevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

https://youtu.be/FgRKczTSeEU
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A message from Denis Thomas 

I am very excited to be able to unveil these schematic designs. These designs are the result of months of 

consultation with our staff and patients, and we are looking forward to hearing your feedback in the weeks 

and months ahead.  

Consultation at every stage 

Southern NSW Local Health District and Health Infrastructure have undertaken extensive rounds of 

consultation regarding this project at every step of the way. 

More than 1500 people made of up staff and community groups have been consulted as part of the 

redevelopment process.  

Most recently there have been 15 Project User Groups (PUG) comprised of nurses, medical officers and 

other health professionals to help with the consultation of the schematic design. An average of 220 staff and 

patients participated over two months in each of the three rounds of the PUGs that contributed to these 

designs. 

Southern NSW Local Health District and Health Infrastructure have drawn on the experience and expertise 

within its Community Consultation Committee, who have provided further consumer perspectives on the 

future needs of the redevelopment. 
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